
 

 

 

 

 

NeGD’s Ask Our Experts Series returns with 4th Episode on UMANG 

App  

 Episode 4 of “Ask Our Experts” live program presented by NeGD, MeitY focused on the 

popular application- UMANG 

 The weekly show is broadcasted every Friday at 1 PM on Digital India’s YouTube channel 

 A new initiative under the Government’s Digital India Programme will be featured 

weekly 

 

The National e-Governance Division (NeGD), Ministry of Electronics and 

Information Technology hosted the fourth episode of ‘Ask Our Experts’ on the 

topic UMANG- Unified Mobile Application for New-age Governance of on 

November 22, 2024. 

‘Ask Our Experts’ is a unique weekly program broadcasted live on Digital India’s 

YouTube channel. The aim of this talks show is to engage experts in an interactive 

discussion on various Digital India initiatives and projects.  

This program gives every citizen a chance to ask questions directly to the officials 

who help the government run these citizen-centric projects and get all their 

queries answered. Viewers with the most unique and relevant questions also 

stand a chance to win exciting gift hampers. 

The episode conducted to celebrate 7 years of UMANG, highlighted the App’s 

features, benefits, and future roadmap, focusing on how UMANG has streamlined 

and simplified e-governance service delivery processes. Experts from NeGD, 

MeitY gave an insightful presentation and led an interactive discussion on the app 

and the services being provided through it.  



 

 

Thousands of citizens joined live and asked direct questions to the experts to 

resolve their queries related to the UMANG platform. The show can be watched 

again here: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Jm7E5lC8sg8&t=36s  

The program is aired on the Digital India YouTube channel: 

https://www.youtube.com/@DigitalIndiaofficial.  
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